
Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Board of Education of the Somonauk Community Unit School District #432 will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, March 20, 2023 at 7:00 pm, in the Melissa Ackerman Cafeteria at James R Wood 

Elementary School, 320 S. Maple St., Somonauk, IL 60552. 

 

The purpose of said Hearing will be to receive comment on a proposed waiver application to 

allow the District to waive the tuition requirements for children of non-resident staff members. 


